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PR#055 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Temporary Employment Permit System to Be Moved Online 
 

Belmopan. December 21, 2020. 12:31 p.m. 
 
The Ministry of Rural Transformation, Community Development, Labour and 
Local Government is transitioning to an online Temporary Employment 
Permit (TEP) System. Consequently, the public is hereby notified that as of 
December 23, 2020, the processing of TEPs will be temporarily unavailable.  
 
Effective January 14, 2021, ALL TEP Applications will be processed online 
only. The move to an online system is to increase the quality and efficiency 
of the Ministry’s service and to mitigate against the spread of COVID-19.   
 
The Ministry of Rural Transformation, Community Development, Labour and 
Local Government thanks the public for its understanding and cooperation 
as we improve our services for the benefit of all. 
 
Ends 
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